
 

SPECIAL MEETING 
October 28, 2010 

 

 A special meeting of the Board of Supervisors, Hanover Township, Northampton County, 

Pennsylvania was called to order by Chairman John Diacogiannis at the Hanover Township 

Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pennsylvania, 18017 at 7:00 P.M. 

 

 Present were Supervisors Walbert, Salvesen, Nagle and Tanczos, Engineer James 

Birdsall, Attorney DeVito for Solicitor Broughal, and Township Manager John J. Finnigan, Jr.  

 

 Mr. Diacogiannis immediately adjourned the special meeting at 7:00 P.M. and indicated 

that the Board would go into Executive session to continue discussions on contracts and 

personnel matters started on October 26, 2010. 

 

 Mr Diacogiannis closed the executive session and open the meeting for business at 8:36 

p.m. 

   

ADMINISTRATION 

 

 Upon motion of Mr. Nagle, seconded by Mr. Salvesen, the Board approved to send a 

communication to the Hanover Township Volunteer Fire Company #1 relative to EMS in the 

Township as drafted this evening.   

Mr. Salvesen aye, Mr. Nagle aye, Mr. Tanczos aye, Mr. Walbert aye, Mr. Diacogiannis aye. 

 

Mr. Diacogiannis directed Mr. Finnigan to forward the communication. 

 

COURTESY OF THE FLOOR 

 It was noted that no one wished to offer any comment. 

 

Upon a motion of Mr. Nagle, seconded by Mr. Salvesen, the Board unanimously approved 

adjournment at 8:37 P.M. 

Mr. Salvesen aye, Mr. Nagle aye, Mr. Tanczos aye, Mr. Walbert aye, Mr. Diacogiannis aye. 

 

 

 

 

       Lori A. Stranzl 

       Secretary/Asst. Treasurer 


